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So far, 2019 has been a fun year 
for the Club. January started off 
with a business meeting in 
Jonesboro, where we received our 
Club Knives and learned that 
Dirk Loots and Alan Surls will 
make the 2019 Benefit Knife. 

 

In the middle of January, we had 
a Club Gathering/Demonstration 
at Goat ’N’ Hammer, Mark 
Hopper’s shop in Atlanta. Mark 
forged a 3-pronged fork and 
Devin, an employee, forged a 
Bowie Knife. 

 

Spring weather in April brought 
the Club back to the Log Cabin in 
Fayetteville to hold our 2nd knife 
show there. Inside the Cabin were 
tables of custom knives to 
purchase and various collections 
to view. On the grounds outside 
were forging and grinding 
demonstrations. “The Atlanta 
Mountain Man,” aka Jerry Costin, 
moseyed around the event, 
admiring the handiwork of the 
collectors and makers.   
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